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Dear Parents,

As per the instructions issued by The Delhi Disaster Management Authority, the school will
reopen for students of classes VI -VIII from Monday, 14" February, 2022.

The classes will be held in a hybrid mode everyday from 8:15 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. These classes
will be utilized for fruitful interactions, syllabus completion, revision and preparing your
wards for their forthcoming Annual Examination.

You are requested to make arrangements to drop and pick your wards from Gate no. 3 (next
to the DDA park), as transport facility will not be available.

Students should be dressed in proper winter uniform. They must carry their lunch boxes, as
the canteen will not be operational.

All COVID-19 protocols will be observed strictly.
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